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Our Ref   LW/sh 

23rd September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Open Evening Year 6 – Thursday 30th September 2021 

 

We are having an Open Evening which will take place on Thursday, 30th September 2021, which means 

we move to remote learning in the afternoon to allow the staff and children helping with the event to set up. 

 

All students will have access to food as normal however, from 12:35pm our children will be asked to leave 

the school premises and continue working remotely for P 5 & 6. 

 

Work will be set by our teachers to ensure learning continues throughout the afternoon.  

 

If you have any issues to discuss, please contact your year teams, who will be pleased to help. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lynn Mayes 

Principal 

                                                                           
Thomas Deacon Education Trust 
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